COPY.
ilngh 5 Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

18th February, 1936.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 13th instant forwarding a verification of
marking form in respect of the freeboards assigned by the
Danish Authorities in November, 1932 for the steamer
"IRENE MARIA", and may say that the record of freeboard
in the Reglster Book will be smended accordingly.

I em, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Secretary.

The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN,
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